
OPEN AUDITIONS FOR PERFORMERS & CREATIVES 

Wednesday 25 and Thursday 26 September 2019 at Travelling Light Studio 

 

 

 

Travelling Light is holding open auditions for artists (performers, musicians, choreographers and puppeteers) who 
are excited by making outstanding theatre for and with young people that inspires their thinking, engages their 
emotions and fires their imaginations.  

 

About us 

At TL we believe that that all children, young people and their families, are entitled to engage in the highest 
quality cultural experiences. Throughout our 35 years we have continued to innovate, inspire and change the 
conversation about what theatre for young audiences is and can be. 

Throughout our programme, which integrates professional productions and participatory activities, we are 
committed to supporting the next generation of theatre makers by bringing together young people with the 
very best artists and to make, create and share stories together.  

 

What we’re looking for 

 We would like to meet a broad range of artists who are interested in our work and are keen to support the 
development of work that is relevant to and representative of all children today. 

 We would like to meet artists who have not auditioned for TL in the last 3 years and have not already been 
part of our programme.  

 We are open to meeting emerging and experienced artists working in a performance based art form. 
 We would like to meet artists who are interested in both our participation and production programme.  
 We would like to meet artists from a diverse range of backgrounds to better reflect the children and 

communities we serve. 

How to apply; 

To express your interest in this opportunity please send a brief email about your practice/ interests, your CV and a 
recent photo into Travelling Light. 

Alternatively you can also send a video outlining your practice and sharing you skills with an accompanying CV. 

Please send to; Ali Sully, Office Manager at ali@travellinglighttheatre.org.uk  

Please send your interest by 12noon Friday 6 September. Successful applicants will be informed by email a when a 
short task will be set for their audition slot given.  

Travelling Light Studio is an accessible building. Should you require any additional assistance to support you attending 
an audition please inform us of your needs and we will do all we can to accommodate.   

 

 


